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Over 300 first year students have been admitted to the University of Nairobi, School of Business 
 for the Academic Calendar 2014/2015. 

As has always been the Schools tradition, it  has organized an orientation programme on 15th 
January 2014 at the new Lecture Theatre. 

The highlight of the orientation week is the address by University officials and the final address 
by the Vice-Chancellor, Prof. George Magoha, on Thursday, January 16, 2014 in Taifa Hall, 
which all freshers are expected to attend. 

The orientation week is meant to assist the students settle down and adjust to the new life with 
ease.  Various aspects that will form part of the student’s lifestyle during their stay in the 
University will be addressed. 

The University  and the School welcomes all the students who have been selected for various 
degree programmes at this premier university and wishes them success in this academic journey. 

 


